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2015 Kia

Forte LX

Sedan -

16,000

miles

$16,995
#96285A

2014

Chevrolet

Camaro LS

Coupe -

4,765 miles

- $19,995
#32547A

2013 Kia

Optima EX

Sedan -

35,415

miles

$19,995
#17028B

2007

Chevrolet

Uplander -

103,985

miles

$7,995
#58372C

2006

Chevrolet

Silverado

1500 Crew

- 159,878

miles

$15,995
#71000D

2005 Jeep

Wrangler

Unltd Sport

Utility -

147,911

miles -

$14,995
#57631A

2012

Chevrolet

Traverse LT

SUV -

103,324

miles -

$19,995
#94875X

2014

Dodge

Grand

Caravan -

38,718

miles

$19,999
#P5043

2011

Chevrolet

Malibu -

111,469

miles -

$9,995
#53027A

2010

Chevrolet

Cobalt LS

Sedan -

72,695

miles

$7,995
#P5046

2007

Chevrolet

Suburban -

171,793

miles -

$17,995
#43192A

4444475-223875-223875-223875-223875-2238

www.ggruner.com

Call 541-

615-0555

4202
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Warm Springs
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Seniors Luncheon

The Warm Springs Senior

Program hosted the

Thanksgiving Luncheon

on Dec. 1.

Jayson Smith photos.

(Continued from page 1)

Drought conditions,

and the process used in

a state decision to re-

linquish a water right,

are reasons why the

governor informed

Fish and Wildlife to

withdraw the applica-

tion.

The Nestlé plan is to

remove about 118 mil-

lion gallons of water

per year from Oxbow

Springs.  The proposed

$50 million bottling

plant would create up

to 50 jobs at Cascade

Locks, Nestlé and the

city said.

Tribal and public

opposition grew,

though, as the plan

moved forward.

Members of  the Warm

Springs Shaker Church would

like to invite the community

to an Old Fashioned Christ-

mas Eve Dinner.

The dinner will be in the

Shaker Church dinning hall

on Thursday, December 24,

at 6 p.m.

Immediately following,

members will gather in the

church for sharing and gift-

ing of gifts and a special

Oxbow
Springs

Christmas Dinner

Christmas Eve candle light

service.

Elsewhere in December:

Recreation and Children’s

Protective Services are host-

ing a toy drive this holiday

season.

You can donate a new un-

wrapped toy or gift for youth,

infants to 17 years old, and

drop them off to either the

Community Center or CPS

office.


